
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/15/2015 2:18:51 PM
Subject: Governor's Veto Messages for H.3470

Attachments: R119, H3670 West Florence Fire District.pdf

Members of the House of Representatives,

We look forward to seeing you on tomorrow. Please see the attached veto messages for H.3670. We ask for your 
support and hope you will vote to sustain the Governor's vetoes.

H.3470, R119, a bill that is currently subject of a pending lawsuit that brings into question a previous and 
related act constitutionality, and also included a bizarre five-year sunset provision.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082 
Mobile: (803) 240-1512 
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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